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1933 GASPÉ CADET CORPS  

Cégep de la Gaspésie et des Îles 
Pavillon polytechnique 

PO Box 6063 Succ. Bureau-Chef 
96, Jacques-Cartier 

Gaspé (Québec) 
G4X 2R6 

 
 
 
SUBJECT :  Recognition and sincere thanks 

Gerard Buckley Cadet Fund grant awarded  to the 1933 Gaspé Cadet Corps 
 
 

 
 
Dear Mr. Buckley 
 
It is with deep gratitude that the members of the staff, the sponsoring committee and the 
cadets of the Gaspé 1933 Cadet Corps are writing to you today to express their heartfelt 
appreciation for the generous award of the above-mentioned bursary. 
 
For several years now, Commanding Officer Fanie Gendron, supported by her staff and the 
sponsoring committee, has been working very hard to rebuild the Gaspé 1933 Cadets Corps. 
Since then, the commitment of these dedicated individuals has led to a notable revitalization, 
with the recruitment of new cadets, the anchoring of the unit in the community and its 
repositioning as a youth organization of choice in our region.   
 
It is with development tools like the Gerard Buckley Cadet Fund bursary that we feel the 
recognition of the work accomplished, which encourages us to pursue our important 
mandate with our cadets.   
 
The award was presented to the Commanding Officer of our Cadet Corps and sponsoring 
committee by Major Sébastien Laporte on Saturday, May 4th, during the annual review that 
brought our 64th year of training to a close. Attached are two photographs, the first showing 
the handing out of the Gerard Buckley Cadet Fund bursary, and the second showing our 
entire outstanding Cadet Corps.   
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You will shortly receive by mail a hard copy of this letter and of the attached photographs.  
 
We thank you for your generosity, support and consideration.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 

Marie-Josée Leblanc 
President 

Sponsoring Committee 
1933 Gaspé Cadet Corps 

(418) 360-5795 
1933.comite@lcac.gc.ca 

 
 
 

c.c. Cpt Fanie Gendron, Commanding Officer CC1933 
c.c. Major Sébastien Laporte, Commanding Officer Quebec Area RCSU East 

c.c. Mr. Jean Lord, RCAC Quebec 
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